
Welcome to Kasilof Community Church 
 If you are visiting with us today, we want to welcome you to 

our church. We ask that you please fill out the visitor card located in  

the chair pocket and place it in the offering bag.  There is nursery care 

available downstairs for children three years old and under.  During 

the last song, all children four years old – sixth grade are invited to 

Children’s Church. 

April 10, 2016 

The Church in Worship 

 
“Let us come into His presence with thanksgiving; 

Let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise!” Psalm 95:2 

 

We Worship Through our Praise –Jeremias Rigueiro                

We Worship Through the Reading of Your Word- Acts 12:1-25 

We Worship Through our Tithes and Offerings  

 
We Worship Through the Preaching of Your Word-Pastor James 

‘God Fights for His Church’ Acts 12:1-25 

                      

April 17 is Missionary Sunday.  Our local missionaries will visit to give us 

information on their individual missions.  POTLUCK FOLLOWS! Please plan 

to attend & get to know our local missionaries. 

 

Business Meeting Sunday, April 24, 2016 6:00  

 
Deacons:  Jerry McGarry, Pat Shields, James Walsh 

  

Deaconesses: Marina Bosick, Sylvia Burford, Peggy McGarry 

 

Trustees: Gregory Bosick, John Evanson, Rod Mattox, Vern Wood 

      

Pastor James Walsh    Jameswalsh425@gmail.com 

Phone: office:  262-7512/cell: 907-740-8494 Fax: 262-5261 

Church office hours:  10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Mon. thru Fri. 

PO Box 57 Kasilof, AK 99610 

Church web site:  http://www.kasilofchurch.com 

kccsharon@alaska.net for the office 

 

  OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK 

TODAY: 9:30 am Pre-Sunday School Fellowship (downstairs) 

10:00 am Sunday School Classes for all ages 

Morning Worship Service 11:00 am 

 
WEDNESDAY:  

3:30 pm Bible Kids K-6th grade meet at Tustumena School 

 

6:00-8:30 pm   Youth Group meal, games & Bible Study  

 

6:30-8:30 pm   Prayer Meeting/Bible Study in office building 

 

Baptism 
 Tuesday, April 19th Pastor James will have 

a class on Baptism.  If you are thinking 

about being baptized plan to attend this 

class.   

Sunday, April 24th we will have a 

baptism.  If you have any questions call the 

church office at 262-7512 10-4 pm or talk to 

Pastor James. 

 

 

Please fill out the Education questioner.  Turn in by April 

17…basket will be in the foyer. 
 
 

Help support one of our missions: Alaska Christian College by attending 

Yehaa Bob’s Wild Show, a Walt Disneyworld fun family event/ice cream 

sundae buffet on Sunday April 10th 6:30 PM to 8:00 pm at Peninsula 

Grace Brethren Church. Free Admission with a free will offering. 

 

Nursery:    Peggy McGarry & Dawnjalee Blossom 

Greeters:  John & Sue Evanson 

 

Do you have a suggestion for a church activity, a need (personal 

or church), or an opinion you would like to voice place it in the 

Suggestion Box located in foyer.  
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